pR REG,,
"\r" (‘

(0 $TAT(

$ o, UNITED STATES

N o NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
PR S : WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555
WY S

Tegat’ August 2, 1979

Ms. Lind S. Gee
272 Annandale Road IN RESPONSE REFER
Pasadena, CA 91105 TO FCIA-79-286

Dear Ms. Gee:

This is in response to your letter dated July 18, 1979 in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, information concerning nuclear
power and the function of the Muclear Regulatory Commission.

For your information, the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), (5 U.S.C. 552),
applies only to requests for, or access to, records. Since your request is
not for access to records, we cannot treat it as an FOIA request. However,
enclosed is a copy of the U.S. Nuclear Requlatory Commission Annual Report
for 1978, which may provide the information you are seeking.

J. M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated

421 170

7908060075 \



T R ——

B (O N A R A s |

ENFRG PROJECT {

PO. Box 1538, Washington, D.C. 20013 Phone: (202) 546-4790

January 31, 1979

Mr. J.M. Felton, Dir,

Office of Administration FREEDOM OF INFORMATION
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission “+ . ACT REQUEST

Washington, D.C. 20555 FOTA -7()“3,3
Dear Mr. Felton: Acec o c)"<5-"7 ?

On April 27, 1978 the Critical Mass Energy Project requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Tnformation Act, a 1listing of all
out-of-town trips conducted by each sitting Comnissioner forpr
official businesss In a subsequent letter, we also requested
that the listing also include out-of-tosn trips taken by each
NHC Commissioner staff member. A tabulation of the costs
charged to the United States Goverrnment for each visit, in-
cluding an explanation of the business conducted and a duration
of the trips. '

After a lengthy delay, your office fully complied with this
request through June 1, 1978 and also notified this office that
such inforuallion would Ve routinely compiled by each Commntssioner
for such future trips. A portion of this information has been
Fl=ced In the Commissioner's reading files, but much data 1s sti1ll
ciunitted from the current 1istingas.

We therefore request that the NRC furnish, pursuant to the Freedom
of Infomatlon Act 5 USC 552, a listing of out-of-town trips taken
by each actlve NRC Commissioner from May 30, 1978 to January 1,,
1979+ Included in this request i1s the same cost and duration data
that was provided to CMEP in the previous response,and data on astaff visit
Inasmuch as this material 1s now being routinely assembled by each
Comnissioner's staff, we would expect a full and complete reply within
the ten business days stipulated by -the Act.
Sincerely, .

cel/:;é;%é%;:;;_yzgé;fe (il B

Richard P. Pollock, Director

RPP: jt
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